
PARISH COUNCIL OF 

DURLEY   
 

 

VACANCIES 

FOR CO-OPTION OF TWO 

PARISH COUNCILLORS 
 
 

Any resident can apply to become a Parish Councillor and we welcome 

applications from residents who are willing and able to work with other 

Parish Councillors and the Clerk for the benefit of Durley. 

 

You will need to attend monthly Parish Council Meetings and other 

Meetings during the day and/or evening as required.  We also require 

someone with the time and commitment to put into Parish Council work. 

 

If you would like to discuss the role of a Parish Councillor or would just like 

to know what is involved, then please get in touch. 

 

Durley Parish Council meets on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at Durley 

Memorial Hall at 7.30 p.m. 

 

E-mail enquiries can be made through the Parish Council 

 e-mail address, which durleyparishcouncil@gmail.com. 

 

If you would like to place an application and tell us why you want to be a 

Parish Councillor, including what skills you have to offer, which are of 

benefit to the Council, then write to Durley Parish Council, “Homefield”, 

Kytes Lane, Durley, Southampton. SO32 2AE by Friday 7th January, 2022. 

 

 

Dated:  22nd December, 2021 

mailto:durleyparishcouncil@gmail.com

